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I>Car Mr. leas and Mr. Reynolds: . 

I his Icttcr conlirms an amelH.lment to Condition iii of the approval letter dated (ktoher 6. 
2008 relating to the proposal to construct a four story inlill building totaling. 5411 st) Ii 
Iloorspace. incorporating the remains of an existing structure of historic interest (.1 slory front 
ele"ation) al till' rear of 61 India Street. 

Condition iii of that appro\al stated: 

.. rhat there shall be a building permit application t{)r any change or usc to add a new 
apar1lllent: if this occurs within tin: ~ears of the Certificate of(kcllpnllcy. an application 
lor SlIbdi,i ... ion Re\ ie\\ shall also he 'iuhmitted: and" 

Ihe Associate CorporatitHl Counsel has advised that this condition as worded is not consistent 
with the ,.. ording of the ('ity's I,and lise (>rdinance as it relates to the dclinition of a 
suhd i\ isinn. 

I herefore Condition iii has been amended 10 read as rnllo\\s: 

'1'ondition iii.	 I'hat there shall he a building permil application for any change of usc to add a 
lIe\.. ap.lrtlllenl: i r this occurs within t1\ e years of the creat ion t)r the second 
residcntiallotlunit in this property (\\hidl \"as issued a change oruse permit 
on March 28. 20(6) and within tive years of the creation of the third 
residential lot/unit (w'hich \\ias the subject of the current approval). an 
application I{)r Subdivision Review shall also be submitted. The dates urthe 
creation or the second and third residential lots/units shall he determined b~ 

the date of the earliest sale document (Ie.t,e. purcha"e and sale agreement. 
purchase opt ion or deed) I{)r each: and" 

Ihe remainder of the approval letter dated ()etober 6.2008 remains unchanged, 

/'U!!.l' f ", _' 



If there are any questions. please contact Jean Fraser at 874- 8728. 
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